
Meeting Guidelines 

 

 Members in good-standing shall have the right to speak at a General Membership 

meeting.  The Chair reserves the right to allow a non-member to speak at a General 

Membership meeting. 

 

 A member obtains the floor (the right to speak) by raising their hand and when 

acknowledged by the Chair, the member will state and spell his or her full name 

and street address.  

 

 No member can speak twice to the same issue until everyone else wishing to speak 

has spoken to it once. 

 

 All remarks must be respectful.  

 

 To be respectful, all others in attendance should not speak or conduct any other 

personal conversations while another member has the floor.  If you need to have a 

personal conversation during the meeting, we ask that you leave the room to 

conduct that conversation. 


